
UNIFORM AND EQUIPMENT AGREEMENT 

 

1. Your son/daughter/ward will be loaned certain items of clothing and equipment, 

the monetary value of which may exceed $500.00. 

 

2. During the course of Cadet Training, he/she may also be required to borrow other 

items or instruments, the monetary value of which may exceed $400.00. 

 

3. Please caution your son/daughter/ward to take good care of the items on loan to 

them because you, the parent/guardian may be held financially responsible for all the 

items for which they have signed. 

 

4. When leaving this unit, their individual clothing issue card must indicate that all 

items have been returned to the Supply Department, or that these items which are lost or 

missing have been paid for. Consideration for normal wear and tear is made at this time 

on the returned items and you will not be held accountable for this. Willful damage or 

neglect on the other hand, will be your financial responsibility. 

 

5. Worn out or outgrown clothing must not be thrown away. Return them to the 

Squadron Supply office for exchange. 

 

6. Unless all items are returned on discharge or transfer to another Cadet Squadron, 

action may be taken to fully satisfy and claims. 

 

7. Signing below certifies that you accept financial responsibility for all items on the 

charge of your son/daughter/ward and that the above instructions have been made clear 

to him/ her and are understood by both you the parent/guardian and your 

son/daughter/ward. 

 

Date: _______________________   

 

_____________________________        _____________________________ 

Print name of Cadet     Signature of Cadet 

 

_____________________________  _____________________________ 

Print name of Parent/Guardian   Signature of Parent/Guardian 



 

173 Royal Tiger Squadron 
PO box 702 

Trenton, ON K8V 5W6 
Phone: (613) 392-5156 

15 August 2016 
 
Name of Parents/Guardian 
Address  
City/Postal Code 
 
RETURN OF CADET UNIFORM 
 
Dear Parent; 
 
This letter is to advise you that your son/daughter has not attended cadet training for some time and 
we can only conclude that he/she is no longer interested in the Cadet Movement. 
 
The cadet clothing listed below remains the property of the Crown and must be returned at your earliest 
convenience.  A complete cadet uniform costs in excess of $400, so you will understand the importance 
to us of retrieving these items. 
 

Article  Quantity 

   
   
   

   
  
 
The clothing may be returned to the cadet corps/squadron during our regular parade night on 
Wednesday or at a time convenient to you. If you have any questions, please contact us at the above 
listed telephone number. Your co-operation in resolving this matter would be appreciated. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
S Knautz 
Capt 
Commanding officer 
613-394-5156 


